
                                                                   

It is with great honor that,  

 

 

 

 

Welcome the students of  

Gujarat Technological University 

to attend the groundbreaking  

University of Oklahoma GTU Summer 
Camp 

In keeping with the Memorandum of Understanding 

 Signed January 11, 2011 

URL  www.gtu.ac.in 

Dr. Akshai Aggarwal 
Vice Chancellor 

Gujarat Technological University 

Dr. Thomas L. Landers 
Dean, College of Engineering 

The University of Oklahoma 


